WOODLAND INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

Woodland School District



Fax: (360) 225-6944

Chris Wiseman Woodland Intermediate School 2250 Lewis River Road Woodland, WA 98674

April 16, 2014

Dear Woodland PTSA:

On behalf of Woodland Intermediate School students and staff I would like to extend my appreciation and gratitude for the purchase of our climbing wall.

The climbing wall has generated tremendous excitement throughout our entire learning community. Not only does it provide a great workout and help to improve our physical fitness levels, but it also affords a unique activity that never before existed.

It has been a pleasure to partner with you throughout the last several years. We sincerely appreciate all you do to support teaching and learning at Woodland Intermediate School.

Sincerely,

Chris Wiseman, principal

Woodland Intermediate School

Chris Wiseman